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Reminder: BSPlink Credentials 
 
BSPlink users are reminded not to share their passwords. Sharing 
account credentials can put organizational security at risk by exposing 
customer information and financial data to unauthorized users.  
Also, use strong passwords, and remember they need to be unique in 
every system and changed on a regular basis.  
Lastly, please remember that you can use the "Forgotten Password?" 
Link in the BSPlink home page to reset and reinforce your credentials. 
 
 

 
 
 
Future Developments 
 

NGISS – New Location Type/Host Location Type 
additions 
 
As a part of the NGISS Project, BSPlink will be adapted to accept the 
new values for the Location Type/Host Location Type regardless of the 
agent's class or environment type: 
 

• HO (Head Office) and AO (Administrative Office) will be merged 
into a new type HE (Head Entity). 

• BR (Branch Office) and SA (Specific Sales Activity) will be 
merged into new type AE (Associate Entity). 
 

Also, the corresponding queries containing agents’ data will be modified 
to display these new values. 
 

Delete Files and Delete Files Query options 
 
These new functionalities will allow users to delete (uploaded) files and 
to query the amended files. The two options 'Delete Files' and 'Delete 
Files Query' will be are available for users: Airline, BSP, DPC, Third 
Party, HOMU and MCMU under the 'FILES' module. 
 

Payment Card Acceptance module 
 
A new module called ‘Card Acceptance’ to query and modify the 
acceptance of payment cards (or merchant agreements if applicable) in 
BSPlink will be added for the users. 

For internal contacts to BSPlink team, 
please open an internal SalesForce case 

and escalate through “Operational 
Management - HO” queue. 

BSPlink Webpage:  https://www.bsplink.iata.org 

Welcome to the September 2017 

Newsletter! 
Agent 


